
 
 
 
 
Christmas treat at the Puppet Theatre 
 
8th & 9th December 2008 
 
Norwich Puppet Theatre is pleased to announce a limited 
engagement by Theatre of Widdershins for performances of: 
 
Rapunzel & The Tower of Doom 
 
Tangles? Split Ends? Frizzy? Flyaway? It’s bad enough having a bad hair day but 
pity poor Rapunzel spending her life in a tower with some strange woman using her 
captive’s locks as a step ladder! What sort of damage is that going to do to your 
hair? 
 
Theatre of Widdershins have taken this traditional tale right back to its roots, teased 
out the tangles and styled it into a beautifully coiffured hair piece! This enchanting 
show promises plenty of body, volume and loads of highlights.  
 
Schools Performances at Norwich Puppet Theatre 
Monday 8th & Tuesday 9th December 
Provisional show times 10.30am, 1.30pm [times can be adjusted to school requirements] 

Tickets £3 per person – 1 free adult per 10 children  
Maximum audience (including accompanying adults) 179 
 
If you would like to make a booking then please call Ian Woods on 01603 615564 or 
email tickets@puppettheatre.co.uk giving your preferred performance date and time.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon! 
 
Regards 

Ian Woods – General Manager 
 
PS the Puppet Theatre is always able to run workshops and talks/demonstrations of 
puppetry. Contact us for details! 
 
Norwich Puppet Theatre, St James, Whitefriars, Norwich NR3 1TN 
Tel Box Office 01603 629921;  Administration 01603 615564;  Fax 01603 617578 
www.puppettheatre.co.uk      
Norwich Puppet Theatre Trust Ltd is a registered charity (271041) and a company limited by 
guarantee (England 1243558)    
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